



December 6, 2019

Shannon Culbertson Branch Chief, Planning Caltrans - District 3 703 B Street Marysville, CA 95901

Dear Ms. Culbertson,

The purpose of this letter is to officially notify Caltrans that the Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) intends to adopt the regions next Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) on Thursday, December 10th, 2020. Caltrans is receiving this notice in accordance with California Government Code 65588(e)(5).

If the Caltrans internet web site has not already been updated to reflect BCAG's estimated adoption date, please do so.

If you have any questions regarding the notice provided, please contact me by phone at (530) 809-4616, or by email at igarcia@bcag.org.

Sincerely,

Iván García,

Transportation Programming Specialist

C: (via email)
Nima Kabirinassab, Caltrans
Brian Lasagna, BCAG Regional Analyst
Jon Clark, Executive Director